
DREXEL’S 
RESPONSE TO 
COVID-19
Our Undergraduate Virtual Experience is an exciting way to 
find out what Drexel is like from the safety of your home.  
From live virtual information sessions to daily chats with 
admission representations and a virtual campus tour, choose 
the best method that works for your family. To learn more, 
visit drexel.edu/undergrad/virtual.



TEST-OPTIONAL POLICY

Under our Test-Optional policy, you are able to choose whether you wish to submit standardized test scores to be considered 
as part of your application to Drexel. If you do decide to submit scores, you’ll have the opportunity to exercise our Test-
Flexible option to determine which scores are submitted. This policy will provide students with greater flexibility and alleviate 
numerous concerns, including cancellations of SAT and ACT administrations.

drexel.edu/undergrad/apply/tests

WAIVING OF APPLICATION FEES

In-State First-Year Applicants: In order to better support students who are looking to remain in-state and begin their college 
career closer to home, we have waived the application fees for all Pennsylvania first-year applicants entering in fall 2021. 

drexel.edu/undergrad/apply/freshman

Transfer Students: Additionally, to facilitate a more streamlined transition for students in search of a university experience 
that is more conducive to their individual needs, all application fees for transfer students entering in 2020–2021 have also  
been waived. 

drexel.edu/undergrad/apply/transfer

WINTER ENTRY PROGRAM

Designed to accommodate students who require more time to prepare before beginning their college career, the Winter Entry 
Program provides the option to start your first year at Drexel in the winter quarter, starting in January 2021. As a Winter Entry 
student, you will receive the same level of academic rigor and preparation your first year as your peers starting in the fall, will 
be eligible for the same resources and campus activities, and will be at the same point in your plan of study as your fall entry 
peers as you begin your second year. The deadline for all Winter Entry applications is October 1, 2020.

drexel.edu/undergrad/academics/winter-entry

Helping Students Find Their Way

The COVID-19 pandemic has presented a wide variety of challenges for students and their families — we at Drexel University 
are focused on providing all Dragons with the support, resources, and opportunities that will allow them to reach their fullest 
potential as students and scholars. As part of our ongoing effort to help students as they navigate obstacles presented by 
COVID-19 — along with complications arising from the nationwide response — we have implemented the following policy 
changes to further assist individuals as they consider their academic options.
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Additionally, we are continuing to develop and implement new procedures to ensure that our learning environments remain 
safe for all members of the University community. To learn more about steps Drexel has taken to support the health and safety 
of its students, faculty, and professional staff in the wake of COVID-19, visit drexel.edu/now/coronavirus.

As a University, we are committed to addressing any uncertainties 
resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic. For more information regarding 
any of these changes or to seek additional assistance, please contact us at 
215.895.2400 or via enroll@drexel.edu.


